





Victoria 8440.
Ext. 115.

Foreign Office,
Downing Street.
SC ‘Iﬁ{' 1.
12th September.
= i\,r —
Dear Mr. QOulihan,
I was sorry not to have
a chance of taking leave of
you yesterday as I had to run
away after my Chief. I should
much value any opportunity of
seeing you when you return to
town if your chaperong¢s leave
you any spare time. A tele-

phone message to me here will

always reach me.

Yours sincerely,

{

R. Oulihan, Esq.
Ritz Hotel. W.l.




